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Principal’s Memo 07.14.2025

Greetings Seahawk Families,
I hope everyone is enjoying a relaxing summer break! Hopefully, all of our students have
their summer reading book in hand and are getting lost in a great story. Happy reading!
Just a few reminders prior to our return on August 11th.
 
 

                   WE ARE AN “A” SCHOOL! 🎉
A huge THANK YOU to all of our incredible students whose hard work and
determination helped make   this achievement a reality! Your effort, focus, and
commitment truly paid off, and we couldn’t be more proud of you! Let’s keep the
momentum going—Seahawks SOAR together!
 
 
  Please be sure that students are prepared for the new Uniform Dress Code- (file is on
website).
   Tops:  A solid color polo style shirt or long sleeve with collar. Also, Safety Harbor
Middle School sponsored tee shirt (must have SHMS logo) purchased online from school
website. All jackets and outerwear, no hoods, must be in school colors. Colors: Black, Red,
Gray and White 
    Bottoms: Pants/shorts/skirts : All pants/shorts/skirts must be solid in color. They must
be neat in appearance (no rips, tears, or shredding) and must be at least a 7-inch inseam.
Skirts must be knee length. No basketball shorts, sweatpants, biker shorts or leggings..
Colors: • Khaki/tan or black pants, shorts or skirts ONLY.
 
 Please be sure to read through the 2025-26 Parent/Student Handbook for important
information (file is on website)
 
If you haven't done so already, please select your student's SOAR period using the link
https://forms.office.com/r/6xbT6aZJjE
 
The State of Florida requires students entering 7th grade to have received a Tdap
(tetanus- diphtheria- pertussis) prior to attending class. A Tdap should be administered
regardless of the interval since the last tetanus- or diphtheria-toxoid containing vaccine.
 
If your student is interested in trying out for any sport, they will need a Sports Physical
prior to trying out. Volleyball tryouts will occur within the first two-three weeks of
school, so please be sure that your student has required paperwork.

https://forms.office.com/r/6xbT6aZJjE

